
Dear Colleagues, 
  
Cheng Library regretfully announces the cancellation of 
the 2020 University Authors Reception scheduled for 
April 21.  
 
Though the physical reception has been cancelled, you 
can still peruse and appreciate the scholarly 
productivity of our University authors in the online 
bibliography that showcases their works of some 16 
books and over 270 scholarly articles, published in the 
2019 calendar year. 
 
Their efforts continue to demonstrate the high quality 
of the educators responsible for the education of our 
students and the dedication to quality scholarship that 
is the hallmark of William Paterson University. You may 
access the bibliography at:  
 

https://www.wpunj.edu/library/authorreception/2020-
author-reception.html 
 
2020 WPU Faculty Author Bibliography - William Paterson University - 
wpunj.edu 
 

  

Please visit the page and enjoy the research and 
scholarship of our outstanding faculty. 
  
Thank You. 
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